
 

Constitutional Matters on the Table 

14 September 2011 

NEW INFORMATION:  The West Bay district meeting has been rescheduled to Thursday, 13 
October, 2011 at the John Gray Memorial Church Hall from 7-9pm. 

The Constitutional Commission invites you to come out and discuss your Constitution, 
to ask questions and gain a better understanding of the Constitution as a document 
that affects your daily lives. 

 

UPDATE (as of 28 Sept, 2011): The West Bay district meeting scheduled for 6 October, 2011 has been 
postponed. More details to follow. 

 

The Constitutional Commission is inviting everyone to a district meeting on constitutional matters to 
be held in West Bay on Thursday, 6 October 2011. 

The meeting is the last in a series held on Grand Cayman where the community is invited to discuss 
their Constitution, to ask questions and gain a better understanding of the Constitution as a 
document that affects their daily lives. 

The meeting will run from 7 to 9 p.m. in the Sir John A. Cumber Primary School. The final meeting in 
this series will be held on Cayman Brac with the date still to be announced. 

People are further encouraged to contact any of the commissioners with questions and comments. 

 


